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In unionized workplaces, the issue of pay equity, whether for individual union members or for historically lower-paid classifications with predominantly female and/or non-white workforces, could be addressed as part of the bargaining process. Establishing protocols for sharing information about employee compensation can help unions and management to work cooperatively and proactively to address these issues before and during contract negotiations, rather than only address them at the bargaining table or in an adversarial manner. 

[Insert Tool #14 Model Information Request]

Where a pay equity audit has already been conducted and the parties have identified disparities in compensation between individuals or groups of employees who are of different sexes or races/ethnicities and doing substantially similar work, the parties can specifically negotiate about the wage rates for individuals or classifications affected.   Unions can also seek to negotiate over the terms and timeline for conducting and/or overseeing a pay equity audit in circumstances where this has not been done. In addition, they can negotiate for changes in hiring, compensation, promotion, and leave policies that would help to alleviate the root causes of pay inequity. 

[Link to Tool #15 Model CBA Language]




